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New K-99 Bridge Opens in Marshall Co

(KMZA)--The newly completed bridge on K-99 in Marshall County over Snipe Creek reopened to
trafficThursday morning.

The Kansas Department of Transportation says there is some remaining finishing work on the
project that will take place off the roadway with little to no impact to traffic.

Construction of the new 36-foot reinforced concrete haunched slab structure began in June.

Ebert Construction, of Wamego, was the primary contractor on the more than $1.1 million project.
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